

Nueces County Hospital District Distribution

BD Bobby Joe Dale <Bobbyjoe.Dale@cpa.texas.gov>

♠ Reply all | ✓

Fri 8/30, 4:44 PM

Jonny F. Hipp (jonny.hipp@nchdcc.org); belinda.espinoza@nchdcc.org; donna.li ∀

Encrypt: This message is encrypted. Recipients can't remove encryption.

Dear Jonny, Belinda, and Donna,

Thank you for taking the time to speak on Wednesday. I am writing to confirm that Nucces County Hospital District should have received a distribution of \$2,277,014.24 for the Texas Opioid Abatement Fund Council's initial distribution to hospital districts.

We are working to develop and finalize reporting requirements for hospital districts to detail their use of these funds. Once we have finalized reporting requirements for hospital districts, we will be in touch with that information.

We appreciate your assistance with this matter. Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,
Bobby Joe Dale III
Policy Advisor
Government Affairs and Programs Division
Texas Comptroller of Public Accounts

Office: 512-463-4523

Email: bobbyjoe.dale@cpa.texas.gov

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This Email and any attachments have been encrypted because it contains confidential information under the Texas Public Information Act and/or other applicable state and federal laws. The recipient(s) of this Email must insure that confidential information is encrypted while in transit and while at rest. Recipient(s) may not forward this communication to unauthorized persons and must segregate copies of this Email and any attachments from any publicly accessible records. If the recipient(s) sends a return reply to the sender that contains confidential information, the reply must contain the word 'CPA-Confidential' in the subject line to make certain the communication and any attachments are encrypted. If you have trouble opening this Email, please notify the sender. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately, and delete this Email from your system. Unauthorized interception of this Email may be prosecuted as a violation of federal criminal law.